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I echo the ACLU of Rhode Island in opposing a Constitutional Convention. A convention would place the rights of
minorities and marginalized individuals and groups at serious risk, and fails to contain many of the safeguards that are
present in the legislative process for proposing constittitional amendments.

Stephanie Gorton, Providence



